
 
 

APPENDIX 4 
 
 

From: Omid Raza Zarah Moayadi <omid_cy2007@yahoo.com>  
Sent: 01 September 2022 12:35 
To: Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: CONSULT: Variation - Westfield Food and Wine, 248-250 High Street, NW10 4TD 
- 25772 

 

 

Hello Dear mis Esther Chan  

Thank you for response  

At the moment I’m not in the uk  

I will back 8 of September  

But I Already sent two people for training to Mr Rocha  

You know him  

One of my guy was mahmud billal salim 

Another guy 

Mehdi banakar 

But unfortunately council didn’t issued personal license. 

But Dear Chan I have to inform you same day you visited my shop We Already 
covered the Alcohol  
And we didn’t sold any Alcohol. 

Please find the attached you can see the photo how we covered the shelves. 

Thank you so much  

Omid 
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